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Office of the Dean
Bagwell College of Education





TO:  		Bagwell College of Education Candidates
FROM:	Dr. Pam Cole, Interim Dean
DATE:		March 12, 2020
RE:		Suspension of Field and Clinical Experiences in P-12 Schools


As a result of the University’s announcement to suspend instruction March 16 and March 17 and to convert to remote instruction beginning March 18 until further notice, the Bagwell College of Education is also suspending ALL domestic and international field and clinical placements until further notice. Effective March 16, please do not report to any P-12 school or community facility for which you have been assigned to complete coursework or field hours as part of your KSU education program, even if the school or facility remains open during this period. Should your school, however, be open tomorrow (March 13), please report and/or use the time to collect any materials you may need.

As the situation continues to evolve, we will be in touch regarding adjusted timelines, so please check your KSU student email frequently for updates. All correspondence will be sent via KSU student accounts. Rest assured the BCOE and the Georgia Professional Standards Commission are committed to minimizing any negative effects of this situation on your academic progress and your ability to earn certification in a timely manner.

We appreciate your flexibility and patience during this critical time.

Sincerely,
Pam B. Cole
[bookmark: _GoBack]Interim Dean, Bagwell College of Education
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